
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Email newsletter submissions to RB1378seabreeze@gmail.com 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click on the link below to see 

commercial for this 

upcoming event at our 

Lodge 

 

Broadway Classics Video 

Or go to: 

https://vimeo.com/69194348

5?embed_email_provider=g

mail 

 

https://vimeo.com/691943485?embed_email_provider=gmail


 
 

Greetings Brothers and Sisters, 

As we begin our new fraternal year, many of us see 

this as a renewal of our dedication to the Redondo 

Beach Elks Lodge and Elkdom.  We have so many 

opportunities to look forward to and it is my hope as 

your Exalted Ruler to make this year memorable for 

every member.  The Officers you have elected to 

guide this Lodge are determined, dedicated, and 

excited Elks - all who want to see the Lodge and its 

membership thrive.  We will be exploring new and 

creative ways to promote our fraternal mission of 

charity along with providing some fun and exciting 

social events for our members.  The key to any 

successful event and fraternal year is participation.  

We hope to see more Elks support our efforts in 

making Redondo Beach standout in Elkdom.  May 8th 

will be our first Mother’s Day Brunch since 2019 and 

May 15th we will be hosting a live Broadway Matinee 

featuring 26 show tunes and refreshments.  This event 

is one for all ages and one not to be missed. Themed 

events, sporting tournaments, potlucks, car shows, live 

music, first responders and youth recognition nights to 

name a few.   For those who enjoy food at the Lodge, 

we ask that you bear with us as we determine the best 

option financially for our Lodge.  You can look 

forward to a variety of options for Tuesday and Friday 

nights to start, all which will be advertised in advance 

via social media and on our bulletin boards.  If you 

have any questions, concerns, or ideas to make our 

Lodge better, do not hesitate to reach out to me.  

Here’s to a successful 2022-23 fraternal year!! 

 

Fraternally,                                                                                                                            

Elizabeth Dye, PER                                                                                                                  

Exalted Ruler 

 

 
 
Hello to all and welcome to the new fraternal year!  

Thank you to all who participated in the Pigapalooza 

event! There were pigs flying around the Lodge Room 

and pigs dressed to the nines. There were pigs on 

pajamas and pig portions gracing our palates. And, 

best of all, we had purple piggy banks busting at the 

seams.  

I want to give a shout out to the following 

participants: 

• Bryan and Doris Oakley for their Fattest Purple 

Pig Explosion of $1,527.04 

• Liz Dye for Favorite Pig Pajamas 

• Melissa Cavin and Gina Clancy for Best 

Dressed Pigs 

• Gina Clancy for the pig racer with the Best 

Design 

Pig Race Winners: 

 First Place:          Larry Larrabee and Company 

 Second Place:  Gina Clancy 

 Third Place:        Tammy Tanguay 

  

It was an extremely successful day of Purple Pig fun as 

we raised about $7,000 for the California Hawaii Elks 

Major Project, Inc. (CHEMPI). For those who missed it, 

we look forward to seeing you next year. 

Finally, kudos and thanks to all who participated, 

contributed, volunteered, and came to fellowship. If 

not for you all, this event would not have been a 

success. Take care and I look forward to another 

awesome year of Elktivities! 

 

Fraternally, 

Nashana Steele 

Esteemed Leading Knight 

 

 
 
Hello fellow Elks!  

Welcome to the new fraternal year. A fortunate duty 

of the Loyal Knight is to promote charitable works for 

the California-Hawaii Elks Major Project Incorporated 

(CHEMPI), usually referred to as the Purple Pig. There’s 

a lot of fun and satisfaction planned for all Elks in 

Redondo Beach Lodge 1378 during the coming year 

on behalf of Purple Pig. 

CHEMPI is a critical part of the lives of children who 

are in need of assistance for disabilities but unable to 

easily and routinely access them. Your help and 

contributions are appreciated by so many and bring 

essential joy and happiness to deserving children.  

During the challenges of the pandemic period, care 

for disadvantaged children of California and Hawaii 

especially depended on CHEMPI. The Elks proved 

they were people who Care and Share. Nothing 

makes Elks happier than the grateful smile of a child. 

A friendly reminder to please be generous with your 

donations to the Purple Pig at lodge meetings and 

gatherings. Any contribution is appreciated. 

Fill your own Purple Pig and bring to our Lodge office 

or give to one of our Bartenders when the South Bar is 

open.  Remember, always keep the Purple Pig in mind 

during the “March on the Pots”. 

A coin a day… They’ll walk, talk, see, and play. 

 

Fraternally, 

Tony Pereslete 

Esteemed Loyal Knight 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
Hello Fellow Elk Family, 

I am looking forward to serving in my new position as 

your Lecturing Knight and representing our lodge.  

Thank you to everyone for your support.   

The new fraternal year is filled with many fun activities, 

one of them being the Mother’s Day Brunch which will 

be held on Sunday, May 8.  Yes, now that pandemic 

has ended, Mother’s Day has returned to our lodge.   

We are working on the details and the information will 

be forthcoming, be sure to mark your calendars to 

join us.  Volunteers will be needed so please contact 

me if you would like to help.   

Participation is key in making our lodge successful.   

 

Fraternally, 

Lori Marple-Pereslete 

Esteemed Lecturing Knight 

 

 
 
Next chapter for your Lodge starts this month 

First, congratulations to all newly installed Exalted 

Rulers and Lodge officers. Thank you for making the 

commitment and accepting the duties and 

responsibilities of the office for which you have been 

chosen. You are about to take part in—I hope—one 

of the greatest experiences in your Lodge career, 

becoming a Lodge officer. Do not take this 

experience and responsibility lightly. By accepting 

your office, you will guide the direction your Lodge will 

pursue for the next Lodge year and continue 

“Meeting the Challenge.” 

Newly elected Exalted Rulers need to reach out to 

committee appointees to ensure they are prepared 

to perform their assignments. Show them how to get 

the information for their committee on elks.org. It is 

your job to help remove obstacles they may 

encounter along the way to better perform their 

duties. Make sure they report all charitable hours and 

mileage to the Lodge Secretary so they may be 

entered into CLMS. 

One suggestion is to assign important committees to 

different chair officers to oversee and ensure 

committees are working to the best of their ability. 

Then, during your monthly officer meeting or Lodge 

meeting, have committee chairs or chair officers give 

updates on that committee. 

In relation to finances, the budget(s) for your Lodge 

should be ready to be presented to the membership 

for approval before the last regular Lodge meeting in 

April. The Annual Report for the previous year is also 

due May 1. Make sure that your Financial Reporting 

System (FRS) is up to date and be sure to submit your 

end of year financials to your accounting personnel 

so they may prepare your 990s and 990Ts for your 

Lodge shortly after April 1. Once completed, you will 

need to upload them to elks.org and file them with 

the Internal Revenue Service. 

I know that all Lodges are actively involved in their 

communities. You are encouraged to establish at 

least one community project that emphasizes the 

charitable work of our Order. The Grand Lodge 

Activities Committee also has a Community Projects 

Contest. The Committee will award first, second, and 

third place within the six membership categories. This 

award will give your Lodge national recognition to 

show your Lodge is actively supporting your 

community. You have done the work, now fill out the 

form and submit before the May 1 deadline. 

By this time, your District Deputy Grand Exalted Ruler 

should have informed you of the place and time for 

their Spring District Deputy Clinic. This is a great 

learning opportunity to gather with other officers 

within your district. It is also the time that your District 

Deputy will help you and your officers get the year off 

to a good start. 

Finally, good luck to you during this Elks year. Being a 

Lodge leader has some work involved. However, it 

can be lots of fun and a truly rewarding experience 

for you and your Lodge. If you need anything, your 

Past Exalted Rulers, local District Deputy, state 

leaders, and other Grand Lodge committee 

members are there to help and guide you. You just 

need to ask. 

 

 

 
 

Please join our "private member only" Facebook 

group by searching Members of Redondo Beach 

Lodge 1378 and answering the 3 questions to join. This 

group is where you will keep up on all the upcoming 

events and volunteer opportunities as well as all the 

great things we are doing in our community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
Hello everyone, 

I would like to thank each of 

you who have donated to 

ENF throughout this fraternal 

year.  Thanks to all of you as 

of 3/21/2022 our lodge 

members have donated $16,270.22 ($22.98/per 

member) during this year!  This is well above the GER 

goal of $4.80/member and is very impressive.  Now it 

is time to move forward into the new fraternal year 

that starts on April 1st, 2022. 

There are so many things that we as Elks do for our 

communities, and ENF is the backbone of the support 

for everything we do.  It provides us with grants to for 

our Veteran activities, Youth activities and 

scholarships and other community support programs.  

Each year the ENF establishes a budget that funds not 

only programs for the local lodges and their 

respective communities, but also provides funds for 

our Major Project of the California-Hawaii association 

- “Purple Pig”.   

Over the past two years as a lodge, we have made 

great leaps and bounds in our donations and it is 

reflected in the grants we receive as well as all of the 

things we do for our local community.  I would like to 

challenge us as a lodge to once again have an 

exceptional year of supporting our efforts by setting a 

Lodge Specific Goal of ENF Donation of $24/member 

over the course of the year.  I am sure if we all work 

together we can accomplish that mild increase in per 

member giving that would achieve that goal! 

You can donate in many ways, including designating 

an amount during your Annual Dues payment, 

donations through the lodge office at any time 

throughout the year, or go to Elks.org and donate on-

line.  An easy way to donate is to join the Fidelity Club 

with a routine, pre-set amount.  Thanks to all of our 

members who donate so we can continue to support 

our community. 

I look forward to a wonder new year and to seeing 

everyone soon!  

 

Fraternally,  

Linda Williams, PER 

ENF Chairperson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Thank you to all the volunteers who worked in the 

office to get the 2022-2023 Membership Cards in the 

mail. Due to a glitch, some of the Spouses Cards were 

not printed. We will be mailing them out as soon as 

possible.   

I am also the chairperson for the Food Pantry Project: 

NEEDS in North Redondo. Due to the rise of food 

prices, more families are having to go to the food 

pantry for their meals. Please help as much as you 

can so fellow people in our community can be well 

fed.  If you have any questions on how you can help, 

please contact me. 

Here’s to a great and fulfilling year in Elkdom. 

 

 
 
Hello fellow members, 

I am happy to report that with our Focus Grant of 

$10,000 we were able to support 24 veterans. The 

grant money was used to purchase requested 

household items such as small appliances, linens, 

cleaning supplies, clothes, and beds to help these 

vets set up their new housing as they transition from 

homelessness. We worked with 2 organizations, US 

Vets and 1736 Family Crisis Center’s Veteran Families 

Program. I am writing the final report very soon and 

plan to submit an article to the Elks Magazine.  

We were also able to use our Freedom grant of $2,500 

as a direct donation to the 1736 Family Crisis Center’s 

Veteran Families Program. This money was used to 

purchase food for veteran families in need. Some of 

those families we also helped with the Focus Grant.  

I would like to thank everyone involved with these 

programs. It is so rewarding to help those in need.  

This is what Elks do! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Pictured left to right:  Larry Radford, Outreach Worker at 1736 

Family Crisis Center; Michelle VanLerberghe presenting check 

to Ed Gonzalez, Director of Veteran and Housing Programs at 

1736 Family Crisis Center; and Clark McNeal, Case Manager 

at 1736 Family Crisis Center. 



 
 

Thank you to those members who turned in their 

Purple Pigs for PIGAPALOOZA. 26 pigs were donated 

between March 1 through March 19 totaling almost 

$5000!!!! 

Thank you to all and to the new 52 Club, Century Club 

and Millennium Club donors.  

Please come by the Lodge and pick up your Purple 

Pig from the credenza outside of the Member South 

Bar and take it home to collect your change, bills and 

checks. Remember “All donations are TAX 

DEDUCTIBLE!”.  

The California-Hawaii Elks Association CHEA is best 

known for its support of children with disabilities. The 

Purple Pig - Major Project - CHEMPI, is the fundraising 

arm of this charitable work and serves as a reminder 

to the membership that our greatest joy is in giving to 

and helping others. By filling your Purple Pig with the 

“A Coin A Day so they can Walk, Talk, See and Play” 

is one of the many ways to support the children and 

their families who may have had little hope without 

the CHEA intervention.  
 

 
 
On November 2, 2021, the initial 

proposed committee members 

were approved on the floor of the 

lodge and data was requested to 

begin the review of the food 

service and kitchen management. During the course 

of the review of available documents, investigation 

into the average cost of Industry Kitchen Rentals in 

the area, assessing how food service is being 

provided in other lodges in the area, and reaching 

out to other potential companies to outsource food 

provision to a variety of opportunities to improve were 

identified. The following are the key 

recommendations for the provision of food service for 

our members and guests are listed below: 

 

• Have a key person in charge of the food and 

beverage service who serves as the 

“advocate/manager” and monitors compliance with 

all regulatory requirements for food service (and if 

outsourced to a vender) the elements of the contract 

by the food provider as well as the lodge. In addition, 

serves as the liaison between the food provider, 

lodge officers and lodge as a whole.  

• Establish a routine monitoring tool/checklist to be 

completed on a monthly basis to ensure all regulatory 

requirements (and if outsourced) elements of the 

contract are in compliance with the food provider 

and the lodge as a whole. 

• Cameras – in the hallway from the bartender office 

out the side door as well as from the North Dining 

Room looking into the kitchen. 

• Deep cleaning to be scheduled with an outside 

provider, by the lodge on a monthly basis to ensure 

ongoing cleanliness and increase compliance with 

food safety. 

• Coordinated access to the kitchen when as a lodge 

kitchen access is required. 

• Placement of asset tags on all of the equipment of 

the lodge present in the kitchen. 

• If it is decided to outsource the provision of food 

service, establish a contract and relationship with a 

food provider that ensures all regulatory compliance 

is maintained, all required licenses and certifications 

are in place throughout the term of the contract. 

o Rental of the kitchen to be no less than 

$2500/month (including storage – cold and 

dry). 

• Consideration of metering the gas line into the 

kitchen if food service is outsourced. 

 

The options for provision of food service to be voted 

on by the members of the lodge at the first meeting 

of the fraternal year on Tuesday April 12, 2022, are as 

follows: 

1. Food service to be provided internally by our 

members with cooking ourselves or having food 

brought in by local vendors, that our 

members/volunteers would serve. 

2. Food service to be provided internally via hiring 

our own staff for the provision of food (It is noted 

that this option would take time to budget for, hire 

staff, and implement. 

3. Outsource our provision of Food to Uncle Larry’s 

Cuisine and Catering via contract. See his sample 

menu below (he plans on running weekly specials 

for diversity): 
 

SOUPS 

Tomato Basil (daily), Chili (daily), Soup of the day (varies 

daily) $6 
 

APPETIZERS 

Buffalo Wings w/ Ranch or Bleu Cheese $10 

Fried Vegetables w/ Ranch or Bleu Cheese $10 

Chili Cheese Fries w/ Ranch or Bleu Cheese $8 
 

SIDES 

Garlic Mashed Potatoes, Fries, Green Beans, Baked Beans, 

Wild Rice, Au Gratin Potatoes ($1 more), Brussel Sprouts ($1 

more) 
 

ENTREES 

Burger w/ Fries $10 

Veggie Burger w/ Fries $10 

Chicken Sandwich (grilled or fried) w/ Fries $9 

Salmon (2 sides) $16 

Fried Shrimp Dinner (2 sides) $18 

Slow cooked BBQ Rib Dinner (2 sides) $25 full, $15 half 
 

The final comprehensive report is on file in the Lodge 

Office for your review. We look forward to seeing you 

on April 12, 2022. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

Exalted Ruler Tiler Trustee (5 Year) Secretary 

Elizabeth Dye, PER 

310-968-0304 

Andrea Evans 

310-863-6514 

Bryan Oakley 

310-200-5431 

Linda Lee 

310- 376-4992 

Leading Knight Chaplain Trustee (4 Year) Treasurer 

Nashana Steele 

562-394-2324 

Patricia Holman 

310-503-2977 

Steve Jacques 

424-400-4153 

Earl Johnson 

408-398-8558 

Loyal Knight   Trustee (3 Year)  

Tony Pereslete 

310- 991-2943 
 

John Gran 

310-261-5929 
ER Advisors 

Lecturing Knight Officers At Large Trustee (2 Year) Sal Quijano, PER 

310-371-2213 Lori Marple-Pereslete 

310-991-3472 

Sal Quijano, PER 

310-371-2213 

Lamont D. Steele 

323-532-4651 

Esquire Norm Hahn, PER 

310-466-4103 

Trustee (1 Year) 

Linda Williams, PER 

714-273-1450 

Christina Ferrelli 

310-490-6271 

Gloria Steck 

310-463-1212 
Special Rituals 

Inner Guard 
Linda Williams, PER 

714-273-1450 

 
Jimmy DeRosa 

310-722-0906 

Craig Benson 

310-947-0158 
  

 

3/1/2022 
Early Bird $75 Richard Abele Absent 

Jackpot $275 Ray Shortridge Absent 

3/8/2022 
Early Bird $75 Victor Anderson III Absent 

Jackpot $300 Loretta Martorano Absent 

3/15/2022 

Early Bird $75 Ellen Jenkins Absent 

Early Bird Initiation $75 Donna Maryanski Absent 

Jackpot $325 Reginald Dobson Absent 

 

 



 

  

Accident Prevention Steve Jacques   424-400-4153 

Americanism  Doug Rodriguez 424-704-3684 

Auditing and Accounting Darlyn Moore 310-729-0359 

BLT Sam Xavier 310-866-7598 

Bowling League Kevin Steck     310-648-0950 

Bulletin Editor (Sea Breeze)   Christina Ferrelli 310-490-6271 

Community Activities Linda Lee, PER 310- 376-4992 

Drug Awareness Linda Lee, PER 310- 376-4992 
ENF Linda Williams, PER 714-273-1450 

Elks National Veterans Elizabeth Dye, PER 310-968-0304 

Flag Day Elizabeth Dye, PER 310-968-0304 

Fleet Week  Peter Dabbieri 310-995-9783 

Grant Coordinator TBD  

Government Relations Doug Rodriguez 424-704-3684 

Hoop Shoot Chris McCauley                     310-529-7768 

Hollywood Liaison Lori Marple-Pereslete      310-991-3472 

Investigation Linda Redgrift        310-779-0427 

Lapsation/Membership Gail Harris     310-650-8024 

Lodge Activities Julie Garza 415-887-8541 

Lodge Décor  Michelle VanLerberghe 310-351-4239 

Lodge Landscape Susie Dehen 310-871-7659 

Lodge Photographer Michael Bruni 310-433-2499 

Major Project/Purple Pig Gail Harris 310-650-8024 
Memorial Day/Veterans Day Elizabeth Dye, PER 310-968-0304 

Monday Night Dance Jeanne Polehonki  424-903-9627 

Orientation Karen Buchanan, DDGER       208-473-6626 

Publicity/Public Relations Julie Garza 415-887-8541 

Ritual Training Jimmy de Rosa 310-722-0906 

Scholarship Darlyn Moore 310-729-0359 

Scouting Elizabeth Dye, PER 310-968-0304 

Sea Cadets Amber Cascadden 310-953-5324 
South Bar Sporting Activities TBD  
Sickness & Distress Gail Harris 310-650-8024 
Social Media Editor Michelle VanLerberghe 310-351-4239 
Webmaster/Website John Gran 310-261-5929 
Youth Activities Linda Redgrift 310-779-0427 

2022-2023 LODGE COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS 
 

Want to get more involved? Every one of these Committee Chairpersons would appreciate the 

helping hands of volunteers.  If you have an interest or just want to be involved in one or more of 

these Committees, please reach out to the Committee Chairperson or our Exalted Ruler, Paul 

Redgrift, to learn more about Committee’s duties and functions and how you can play an integral 

part of making their activities, events and services successful. 

 

NEW MEMBERS! Volunteering is a great way to discover how the Elks make a difference - both locally 

and nationally. The only way we can do what we do is through the generosity of volunteers.  It is also 

a great way to meet other members. 



 

 
 

 
During our March 15 Lodge meeting, ER Paul Redgrift 

presented Michelle VanLerberghe, Esteemed 

Lecturing Knight, with a plaque recognizing her as the 

2021-2022 Office Of The Year.  Louise Flanigan, Lodge 

Activities Chairperson, was presented with a plaque 

recognizing her as the 2021-2022 Elk Of The Year.  

Congratulations to you both and “Thank You” for all 

you have done for our lodge. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
PROPOSITIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP 

 
This list is published so that members know who we are 

considering for membership.  Any information 

pertaining to these applicants should be made 

known to the Exalted Ruler, the Secretary, or the 

Chairman of the Investigation Committee either in 

person or in writing. 

 

Name Occupation / 

City & State 

Proposer 

Robert 

Antrobius 

Real Estate Investment 

Trust Executive 

Hermosa Bch, CA 

Adam 

Deierling 

Mike 

Benjamin 

Electrician 

Hermosa Bch, CA 

Roi Robinson 

Katharina 

Blevins 

Teacher 

Torrance, CA 

Robert Hahn 

Janelle 

Courts 

Business Owner 

Hermosa Bch, CA 

Elysa Williams 

Barbara 

Gunning 

Web Developer 

Hermosa Bch, CA 

Mark London 

Joseph 

Gunning 

Sales 

Hermosa Bch, CA 

Mark London 

Michael 

Hendrex 

Sales 

Torrance, CA 

Michael 

Hendrex, 
#1799 

Vincenzo 

Mercuri 

Realtor 

Redondo Bch, CA 

Scott Bilowit 

Don Pizzuti Computer Tech  

Redondo Bch, CA 

Craig Benson 

Roberto 

Rabot 

Retired 

Rolling Hills Est, CA 

Mark Dunn 

Name Occupation / 

City & State 

Proposer 

Jeaneen 

Schartmon 

Senior Sales Executive 

Torrance, CA 

Robert Hahn 

Julie 

Simmons 

Insurance Broker 

Redondo Bch, CA 

Roi Robinson 

 
NEW MEMBERS 

 
We are pleased to introduce our 12 new members 

that were initiated on March 15: 

 

JC Creencia John Ishigami 

Suzi Dalmau Jack Mergenthaler 

Brigid Dowd Debbie Parr 

Julie Garza Jon Reno 

Frank Gutierrez Will Watson 

Jennifer Hews Michael Weber 

  

Please welcome them with open arms, introduce 

yourself, and guide them on the path of their 

endeavors within the Order. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will miss you, Justin! 
  
Our Lead Bartender Justin Tomomatsu’s last day was 

on Tuesday, March 29.  He has an excellent 

opportunity that he couldn’t pass up.  We wish him all 

the best for the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st Row Left to Right: JC Creencia, Julie Garza, and Susi Dalmau  

2nd Row Left to Right: Michael Weber, Brigid Dowd, Debbie Parr and 

Jack Mergenthaler 

3rd Row Left to Right: Will Watson, Jennifer Hews, Frank Gutierrez, Jon 

Reno and John Ishigami 



GANG KIOSK 

 
 

ELKS BOWLING LEAGUE 
 

The Redondo Beach Elks Lodge 1378 

hosts summer and winter leagues at the 

Gable House Bowl (22501  

Hawthorne Blvd, Torrance) every 

Thursday evening @ 6:00 p.m.   

The Summer League runs from mid-May to the end of 

August and the Winter League runs from September 

to mid-May. For more information, please contact 

Kevin Steck at 310-648-0950. 

 

 

WORKING CLASS  

KARAOKE SHOW 
 

Jimmy d’s Working Class Karaoke 

Show on Friday nights in the South Bar 

from 7 to 11 p.m.  Come and enjoy 

top quality karaoke and an evening 

full of music and laughter.    
 

 

 

 
 

 

ELKTIVITIES   
 

If you are not receiving Elktivities, weekly e-blast, and 

have received it in the past, check your spam or junk 

mail filter and make sure it is not going there.  Gmail 

has recently been channeling Constant Contact 

emails to spam or junk mail, so check it and let me 

know if you are still not receiving it.   

If you have not been on the e-blast list but want to 

receive the emails, please send your request to the 

Lodge Office or to michelleelk1378@gmail.com and 

we will make sure you are added. 

 

SENIOR BENEFITS 
 

SENIOR PARKING METER PERMIT: If you are 62 or older 

and drive a car currently registered in California, you 

can purchase a parking meter permit for $25.00. The 

permit allows you to PARK FOR FREE in City Lot 4 

adjacent to the North side of the Lodge and the 

Esplanade parking lot in front of the Lodge – between 

the Lodge and South Catalina Avenue. You can 

obtain an application or go directly to Redondo 

Beach City Hall at 415 Diamond Street and ask for an 

application. 

 

 

REDONDO BEACH ELKS 
SOUTH PARKING LOT 

 
Elks Members are welcome to use the South Parking 

Lot when our Lodge is not open, and when the 

parking lot is not rented out.  

Place your valid membership 

card on the dashboard of your 

car. This will allow us to identify 

non-members using our parking 

spaces and take appropriate 

action.   

When we do rent out our parking 

lot, we will notify our members 

via the weekly email blast, Elktivities, the date the 

parking lot will be closed.   If you have any questions, 

please contact our Exalted Ruler, Paul Redgrift. Thank 

you for your cooperation. 

 

ELK RV WEBSITES 
 

Did you know that there are 391 Elks Lodges across 

the U.S. that have RV Parking?  Check out Elks Lodges 

RV Database online at elkslodgesrv.com or click on 

Elks Lodges RV Database.  They also have an App 

that you can download on your smartphone.  Search 

for Elks RV Parks. 

 

 There is also a Facebook page for Elk campers.  

Search for Elks Lodge RV Camping.  This is a private 

site and you will need to ask to join this group.  On this 

Facebook page, Elks members share information 

about their travels and RV experiences at different 

Lodges. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LODGE’S BOOK EXCHANGE 
 

Calling all Elks!  Please stop by the Lodge lobby and 

check out the large selection of books to take home, 

read and then pass on.  Our bookshelves are 

overflowing. 

michelleelk1378@gmail.com 
http://elkslodgesrv.com/#:~:text=%20%20%20%20No.%20%20%20,355%20Pilgreen%20Dr%20%2023%20more%20rows%20


April 
 

 

2022 
  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

     1 2 
     South Bar 5 -12am 

Food 5 - 8pm 

Q      7:30pm 

Jimmy d's The 

Working Class 

Karaoke Show 7-11 

South Bar 12 -10pm 

March Madness 
Food Available $10 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 
South Bar 12 - 8pm 
 

 

 

 

 

BAR CLOSED 

South Bar 5-10pm  

 
No Lodge Meeting 
 

 
 
 
 

 

BAR CLOSED 

Quilters 10:30 - 2:30pm 

Bowling 6pm 

 

 

BAR CLOSED 

South Bar 5 -12am 

Food 5 - 8pm 

Q      7:30pm 

Jimmy d's The 

Working Class 

Karaoke Show 7-11 

South Bar 12 -10pm 

Inaugural Event 

Western Nights  
Santa Monica Lodge 

6pm  
 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 
South Bar 12 - 8pm 
 

 

 

 

 

BAR CLOSED 

South Bar 5-10pm 
(closed during Lodge Mtg) 
Food 5 - 7pm 

PER Mtg 6pm 

Lodge Mtg 7:30pm 

Balloting 

 

House Comm. 

Meeting 6pm 

 

 

BAR CLOSED 

Quilters 10:30 - 2:30pm 

Bowling 6pm 

 

 

BAR CLOSED 

South Bar 5 -12am 

Food 5 - 8pm 

Q      7:30pm 

Jimmy d's The 

Working Class 

Karaoke Show 7-11 

South Bar 12 -10pm 
 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 
South Bar 12 - 8pm 
 

 

 

 

 

BAR CLOSED 

South Bar 5-10pm 
(closed during Lodge Mtg) 
Food 5 - 7pm 

Lodge Mtg 7:30pm 

 

Trustee Meeting 

6pm 

 

 

BAR CLOSED 

Quilters 10:30 - 2:30pm 

Bowling 6pm 

 

 

BAR CLOSED 

South Bar 5 -12am 

Food 5 - 8pm 

Orientation 6pm 

Q      7:30pm 

Jimmy d's The 

Working Class 

Karaoke Show 7-11 

South Bar 12 -10pm 
 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 
South Bar 12 - 8pm 
 

 

 

 

BAR CLOSED 

South Bar 5-10pm 
(closed during Lodge Mtg) 
Food 5 - 7pm 

Lodge Mtg 7:30pm 

Initiation 

 

 

 

 

BAR CLOSED 

Quilters 10:30 - 2:30pm 

Bowling 6pm 

 

BAR CLOSED 

South Bar 5 -12am 

Food 5 - 8pm 

Q      7:30pm 

Jimmy d's The 

Working Class 

Karaoke Show 7-11 

South Bar 12 -10pm 

 

Ritual Contest 

Culver City 
RB Performs at 11am 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come to the Lodge during the month of your birthday and receive a FREE well drink from the South Bar.   

1 Victor Dersom 12 John Bijelic 21 Yolanda Kline 

1 Robert Dixon 12 Ray Eredia 21 Yvonne Marin 

1 David Rizzo 12 Jennifer Goldstein 22 Don Freitag 

2 Anthony Cole 12 Lydia Rogers 22 Jim McKechnie 

2 Al Ortiz 13 Carol Hutcherson 22 Tim Schrenker 

5 Brian Hanhart 13 Charles Lowe 23 Dennis Beard 

5 Lori Kuebler 13 Edward Portune 23 Andy Bishop 

5 Clayton Shepherd 14 Kristina Bugle 23 Christian Sorenson 

5 Kevin Steck 14 Stephan Jacques 23 Michael Stark 

6 Jill Lindsey 15 Michael Curcio 24 Claudia Bodwell 

7 Dawn Anzack 15 Ruben Gomez 24 Michelle Joyce 

7 Andrew Gibson 15 Theresa Hayden 24 Lamont Steele 

7 Alan Perdigao 15 Mark Kerper 26 Kevin McDonald 

8 Raymond Rand 15 Louie Pastor 27 Sam Edgerton 

9 Sandra Rzepnick 16 Debbie Parr 27 Gustavo Vargas 

10 Louise Flanigan 16 Lori Scarpo 28 Michael Ames 

10 W Pollock 16 Michael Woolsey 28 Anthony Rakota 

11 Thomas Hartman 17 Duane Pick 29 Mio Bonilla 

11 Todd Hilzendeger 18 Clifford D'Autremont 29 Wayne Craig 

11 Lawrence Thomas 18 Charlotte Sorensen 30 Ron Holbrook 

11 Michael Ward 20 Jill Ferrell    

12 Jim Bijelic 20 Jeffrey Ginsburg    
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